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From the Dean

DrS.C Aston St Catharines College
Telephone 504:5 Cambridge
SCA/DMB 19th March, 1955.

Dear Mr. Russell-Gebbett,

Thank you very much for your circular about the Anglo-
Catalan Conference. I should have been delighted to attend,
but unfortunately I am going off on Friday to Spain and shall
not be back until the 18th April., Please give my kindest
regards to all those present,

T cannot remember whether or not I paid my subscription
for the current year., In case I did not I am enclosing a cheque,

Yours sincerely,
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P, Russell-Gebbett, Esd.,
Department of Spanish,
The University,
NOTTINGHAM,




